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                       OROVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
 Council Chambers  

 1735 Montgomery Street  
Oroville, CA. 95965 

  
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

April 25, 2018 
 

3:00 p.m.  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the call of the City Council of the City of Oroville a 
special meeting has been set for 3:00 p.m. on April 25, 2018 in the City Council Chamber at  
1735 Montgomery Street, Oroville, California, for the following matters: 
 

1. To consider authorizing signature of a letter supporting SB 955, legislation that would 
approve formation of a Citizen Advisory Commission relating to the Oroville Dam for 
signature by the Mayor and Council Members.  

 
2. To conduct the second in the series of budget workshops relating to the creation and 

adoption of a budget for the 2018/2019 fiscal year for the City of Oroville. 
 
3. (a)  To consider proposals to hire a sales tax consultant to conduct a public opinion 

survey regarding a local sales tax ballot measure that would approve a special/general 
or percentage increase of sales tax that would directly benefit the City of Oroville and 
authorizing a contract. Consultant cost is estimated to be between $14,000 and 
$55,000; AND/OR,  

 
(b)  To consider directing staff to move forward with the ballot measure process for a 
local sales tax that would approve a special/general or percentage increase of sales tax 
that would directly benefit the City of Oroville and schedule for the May 1, 2018 Council 
Meeting.  

 

Accommodating Those Individuals with Special Needs – In compliance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act, the City of Oroville encourages those with disabilities to participate fully in the public 
meeting process. If you have a special need in order to allow you to attend or participate in our public 
meetings, please contact the City Clerk at (530) 538-2535, well in advance of the regular meeting you 
wish to attend, so that we may make every reasonable effort to accommodate you. Documents 
distributed for public session items, less than 72 hours prior to meeting, are available for public 
inspection at City Hall, 1735 Montgomery Street, Oroville, California. 

Posted pursuant to state law on April 24, 2018. 
By:  Joanna Gutierrez, Interim City Clerk 
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